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When can I start rowing? Registration for 2019 programs is open now. High school and middle school students with no prior rowing experience can sign up now through April 15 for the spring season. Adults will need to complete the summer Learn to Row program before signing up for a team. 
How do I register? Registration is completed online through our secure registration system. You can click on a link through the website or go directly to the registration portal by clicking HERE. 
Can I try rowing before I sign up? Yes, but you still need to register. Look for the Two Week trial option – this is offered to new high school rowers only. There is a small, non-refundable transaction fee with the trial registration. 
Do I need to complete all of the required forms/documents? Yes, we cannot allow any rower to participate without all safety documents and waivers complete. 
How much does it cost? Team fees are posted on the website. Click on the links above. 
Is financial assistance available? Yes, we can offer payment plans, and qualifying families may receive scholarship assistance. To inquire about a scholarship, email Executive Director Steven Freygang at director@srarowing.com and include a completed scholarship application. 
